
 

  
 

 

The City of Toronto holds public consultations as one way to engage residents in the life of their city.  
We invite you to get involved. 

 

 
BROADVIEW AVENUE PLANNING STUDY 

 
The City is holding a Community Consultation meeting where you can learn more about the study, ask 
questions and share your comments. 
 

Details are as follows: 
 

 Date: JUNE 19, 2014 
 Time: 7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
 Place: EASTMINSTER UNITED CHURCH - 310 DANFORTH AVENUE 
 

Background 
The City of Toronto is undertaking a Planning Study of the portion of Broadview identified as an Avenue, 
between Danforth Avenue and Bater Avenue.  The study will build upon the Avenues and Mid-Rise Building 
Study in order to update the vision, goals and priorities for the area. 
 
Reallocation of Section 37 Funds - 1048 Broadview Avenue 
City staff will also discuss the reallocation of funds for capital 
improvements to local parks previously secured from the 
development at the above noted address. 

 
To speak to the planner directly, contact Francis Kwashie, at 416-392-1306 or 
fkwashi@toronto.ca . You may mail your comments to the planner at Toronto and 
East York District, 100 Queen St W Floor 18 E Toronto On, M5H 2N2. 
 
You may also contact Councillor Mary Fragedakis, Ward 29, at (416) 392-
4032. 
 
Notice to correspondents: 
Personal information received at community consultation meetings or 
contained in correspondence with the City is collected under sections 8 and 
136 of the City of Toronto Act, 2006 specifically for creating a public record 
of information potentially relevant to making an informed decision.  
Questions about the collection of this information may be directed to the 
Planner listed above. 

 
Compliance with City Council policy respecting Notice may result in you receiving duplicate notices. 
 

Attendant Care Services can be made available with some advance notice. 

 


